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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 10 - Autumn Term - 16.11.18 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy Children in Need Day! It has been lovely to see the pupils (and staff) dressed in their spots and bright colours today to 
raise money for Children in Need.  A big thank you for all your donations, we managed to raise a total of £126. 
This week has been a busy week in school with parent consultations for all classes, which is a great way to continue to work in 
partnership with parents and carers to ensure our pupils achieve the very best of their potential. As always, if any parents 
weren't able to make it then our staff will work with parents to ensure that everyone can have the opportunity to speak to the 
class teacher. Some of our children travelled to the Sports Domes to take part in Tri-Golf .Throughout the afternoon children 
played 8 different games and gained a score for each game played.  Graeme Storm was a guest at the event and set up a 
coaching station with the children. This is a new town event and children really enjoyed taking part. A team of pupils partici-
pated in the Hartlepool Schools Gymnastics Competition, well done to all who took part.  
As part of Anti-Bullying week our pupils in Years 5/6 took part in a yoga and mindfulness workshop this week with Kalma Jun-
iors, which was extremely relaxing and helped pupils reflect. We are very mindful in school of providing pupils with a range of 
strategies to help them develop resilience and techniques to relax for them to take with them as they grow and move into 
secondary school and beyond. 
On that note we wish all of our families a relaxing weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

 

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Wednesday 5th December—KS1 Christmas Performance 9.30am till 10.30am 
Wednesday 5th December—KS1 Christmas Performance 5.30pm till 6.30pm 
Thursday 6th December—Early Years & Year 1/2 Visit to the Arc 9am till 12.45pm 
Wednesday 12th December -KS2 & Young Thespians Christmas performance 1.30pm & 6pm 
Friday 14th December—PD Day 
Monday 17th December—Christmas Jumper Day– Children can come into school wearing a 
Christmas Jumper if they wish for a small donation for the Save the Children charity. 
Tuesday 18th December –Christmas Cinema for KS2 am - Children to attend Vue Cinema 
Wednesday 19th December—All are welcome to attend our Christingle service at Hart Village 
Church from 2pm 
Wednesday 19th December—School Christmas Lunch 
Friday 21st December—Class Christmas Party—Children can come to school dressed in their 
party clothes for the day and a small contribution of party food would be appreciated. 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact the 
school office to arrange a mutually agreeable time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - Henry Gravett 
Year 1/2 - Jessica Lowther 
Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 
Year 5/6 - Ava Thompson 

 
Golden Quill 

Early Years - Aadhyasri Kandregu-
la 

Year 1/2 - Harley Lewandowski 
Year 3/4 - Oliver Lund 
Year 5/6 - Emma Bond 

 
Maths Award 

Early Years - Skye Whittaker 
Year 1/2 - Charlie Douglas 

Year 3/4 - Leon Dodds 
Year 5/6 - Harrison Castle Rees 

 
Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Jack Warrington 
Year 1/2 - Annabelle Bramley 

Year 3/4 - Chloe Parker 
Year 5/6 - Ava Smith 

Award Winners... 

Well Done to our Gymnasts 

Our gymnastic team travelled Hartlepool gymnastics club to take part in a town wide compe-
tition. We have spent a number of weeks practicing and 
putting routines together to prepare for this competition. 
Each child done their floor and vault routine. One of our 
parent’s Mrs Smith, a teacher at Dyke House came in to help 
our pupils. Scores were calculated together and given a total 
for each team. Our School finished in 1st place and will now 
go onto the county Championships in two weeks’ time. Well 
Done Team Hart and thank you Mrs Smith for your help! 


